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Dave Reutter

NEW LANDSCAPE LIGHTING 
HARDWARE HAS ARRIVED!
We’ve made it to October! The mornings are a bit brisk, it’s 
comfortable weather to work in all day, and colors are changing 
everywhere you look. With that being said, the daylight hours 
from here on out will begin to get a little bit shorter every day. In a 
previous article in August, I wrote about adding lighting to a new 
or pre-existing landscape. It’s still not too late to do this, and we’ve 
made it a little more inexpensive to boot!

Sollos Lighting has released even 
smaller transformers! We will 
now have 100 watt and 200 watt 
transformers available. Both of these 
new transformers have built-in timers 
and an integrated photocell, just like 
the Sollos 300s. These are IDEAL 
for installing an LED system for your 
customers that may be on a tighter 
budget than expected, or they may 
just want to light a smaller area. 
Either way, all of these transformers 
are very affordable.

Lighting adds beauty, safety, and 
security to anyone’s home, in addition 
to adding a 4 season effect. For those 
customers that live in a more wooded 
setting, you may wind up lighting up 
an area that has unexpected deer 
traffic. At that point, you will want 
to take a review of Dan’s article in 
regards to deer deterrents, or try 
Kevin’s solution, but for that you will 
only have a two week time frame in 
mid-November.

If you have a lighting job in the works, give us a call for quoted 
pricing and availability. If we don’t have the product in stock, the 
turn around time to receive material is usually 3 business days.

Sollos Straight Bullet in black
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